
After a flood, your water might not be safe. Boil, disinfect,
or use bottles water and get your well tested. 

Pick-up a testing kit from the Florida Department of
Health in Seminole County at 130 San Carlos Ave. Sanford,
FL 32771.

Results will come from the lab.

PRIVATE WELL TESTING

If you are concerned your private well may have been
contaminated by flooding from Hurricane Milton, your

water can be tested at no cost. 

This is for private wells only. If you are on public utility, there is no need to test
your water as that is being done by the facility. 

Florida Department of Health in Seminole County
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407-665-3604
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